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1. Sandra Distefano

2. Shoreline

3. (○) North City

4. distef@dairiki.org

5. 10/19/2020

6. Adopting Ordinance No. 901 - Amending Certain Sections of the Shoreline Development Code to Provide for Commercial Space on the Ground Floor of Multifamily
Buildings

7. I am very much in support of Ord 901, requiring ground-floor commercial usage within the North City Business District. Thank you for considering (and,
hopefully, passing this ordinance.) 

I am writing, however, to urge you to leave in place the restrictions against "certain commercial uses" (notably payday lenders and pot shops.) I have l ived in
North City for 17 years and in that time we have seen that, without statutory guidance, businesses such as pot shops have opened in North City in much higher
per capita numbers than in any other part of Shoreline. A concentration of such businesses in a small area l ike the North City Business District is not particularly
conducive to the development of a well  rounded and thriving commercial district.

Please leave the restrictions against the "certain commercial uses" in place.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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